MINUTES OF MEETING OF

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

GBCDLA

November 14, 2006


On November 14, 2006, the BOARD OF DIRECTORS of the GBCDLA met. Those in attendance were: Brett Bloomston, Amber Ladner, Kay Laumer, Michael Hanle, John Keeling as Membership Director, and David Scott.  

MINUTES OF THE MEETING

Brett Bloomston began with a summary of issues to be discussed.  Brett started by suggesting various plans for obtaining new names for membership.  

Amber discussed methods she used in the past for distributing membership notices, such as obtaining names from the current Jefferson County appointed list.  Amber suggested that “paper-mailing” of such notices to the members was superior to emailing them via PDF.  All board members discussed this issue further. Amber suggested including a notice of our annual Christmas Party with the membership notices.  The members would have the option to pay their dues at the party.   

Brett suggested creation of a new board position with Don Colee being designated as “Laison” to the ACDLA in order to further to further affiliate the GBCDLA with the ACDLA.

A possible “Tie in” between the GBCDLA and the ACDLA was also discussed, whereby a person could possibly join both the GBCDLA and the ACDLA with possible discounted membership options.  Amber stated that this would be difficult and questioned whether this would be feasible. 

Brett also proposed a Mentoring Program for the GBCDLA, whereby veteran members and new members would meet on a consistent basis (possibly in Judge Vinson’s Court).   It was mentioned that Richard Jaffe would be open to being a mentor.  Such program would begin in Mid-January of 2007.  

The annual Christmas party and a proposed date for it was discussed.  Dec. 7th and Dec. 14th were proposed.  It was decided that the GBCDLA party should be planned “around” other parties so as not to overlap with them.      

“The Sentinel” was also discussed.  Brett stated that he should prepare a column for it.  Also, it was discussed that other members should be involved in submitting articles (Don Colee’s name was suggested).   

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.  








David Scott








David Scott, Secretary of Meeting
